
            

 

          

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 U.S. Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Richland Borough Water System Upgrade in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Richland located at 5 Pine Street, P.O. 

Box 676, Richland, PA 17087.  

The funding would be used for a water system upgrade that would consist of the installation of a 

well to provide an additional water supply. Along with the well instillation the funds would be 

used for the installation of a 500,000 Gallon Elevated Storage Tank which would improve water 

system pressure, improve fire flows, and improve the reliability of the public water distribution 

system. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Meuser 

Member of Congress  
 

 

  


